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The University of Humanistic Studies is proud to announce that it will host its honorary doctor Hartmut 
Rosa on the 15 and 16th of February 2024. Professor Rosa will give a public lecture on Thursday 15th, 
20:00–21:30 at Instituto Cervantes, Domplein 3. 
 
Tickets for the event are available here.  
 
In this lecture, professor Rosa shares his thoughts on "Sociology of World Relations: If Critique alone 
does not help, what is next?", the theme of the colloquium he and fellow researchers at the Max Weber 
Kolleg will organize in collaboration with the University of Humanistic Studies: 15/16 February 2024, 
Kromme Nieuwegracht 29, Utrecht, rooms 0.38 and 1.40. 
 
Inspired by the aforementioned theme, ten scholars from both organizing institutions will contribute 
their reflections on the challenges of normative, interdisciplinary research that aims to achieve 
sustainable societal change. Their efforts will be presented as brief papers during two workshops: 
Thursday the 15th, from 14.00-17.30, and Friday the 16th, from 14.00-16.30. The contributions range 
from empirical leadership studies to reflections on artificial intelligence through the lens of effective 
altruism. These workshops are open for attendance, but seating is limited.  
The colloquium and the public lecture on Thursday evening can be attended separately. 
 
Be welcome! 
 
For more information please address Christoph Henning: c.henning@uvh.nl, or Bram van Boxtel: 
bram.vanboxtel@phd.uvh.nl. 
 

 

https://uvh.paydro.com/public-lecture-hartmut-rosa

